Dear Parents,


We are currently planning a fun and adventurous fieldtrip that will take place Wednesday, February, 27th.  We have the opportunity to visit the Living Planet Aquarium, in Draper.  The cost for this fieldtrip is $5.00 per student, paid to the front office.  

This fieldtrip is our one and only bus field trip for the year.  We will be boarding the buses immediately after roll call and will need every student at school ON TIME.   We will not be able to wait for late students.  We need to be at the aquarium by 9:45 so it is very important that we leave on time.  Volunteer parents will need to drive themselves or carpool with other volunteer parents. We will return to Quest Academy at 2:00.  Pick up will be at normal time.

School lunch will be available this day; but MUST be ordered by February 20th.  Students will also need to bring their backpack on this day.  Their backpack will serve as their storage place for their coat and lunch throughout the day. Students will not be allowed to purchase anything from the gift shop, so please do not send any money with them.   Please make sure your child is dressed for the weather the day of the fieldtrip.
If you would like to chaperone on this trip, you are more than welcome to join us. The cost of each adult is $10.00, and will need to be paid at the front office. If we do not have payment from you by February 15th, you will not be able to attend with us.  Please indicate on the form below if you would like to go with us.  Due to the nature of this trip and the need of adult supervision, PLEASE make other arrangements for ALL other siblings. 

Please return the bottom portion of this note and payment no later than Friday, February 15th; however, we will gladly take them before that. 
Thank you,
The Third Grade Teachers
___________________ may go on the Third-Grade fieldtrip Wednesday, February 27th.  
_____________Yes, I would like to go on the February 27th fieldtrip with you and understand other arrangements must be made for other siblings. (Please pay your $10.00 to the front office by February 15th)
_____________ Yes, my child will need a school lunch on this day and will be prepared to carry it with them.  Even if you order school lunch but bring a home lunch your account will still be charged.
_______________________________________
Parent Signature

